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The second study tour in 2023 was held in Mae Chan Thai village on August 26—
27. The main purpose was to help plant seedlings of Gesha Arabica coffee trees
which was donated by GIAPSA earlier. We also collaborated with Japanese NPO
named JIYU in donating school bags and over 500 notebooks to 44 children in
the village. There were 26 people in total, of which 15 from Japan and 2 from
Cambodia for this tour. Thanks to the village’ s arrangement, it overlapped
with the final day of the Akha festival, and we were able to enjoy traditional
Akha swings and Akha traditional dances.




